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CELEBRATING 26 YEARS

ROBOTICS STUDENT
TESTIMONIAL:

“The Eagle Fund provided
us with an incredible
opportunity to test our
ideas, meet other young
engineers, and improve our
understanding of robotics.
Not only did competitions
give our team an
opportunity to see our robot
in action, but they also
allowed us to see where we

could improve. To me,

that’s the most essential
component of engineering
- problem solving and
improvement. The Eagle
Fund has enabled us to
further explore the world of
engineering and bring our
team to the next level.”

Helping Students SOAR!

The EAGLE FUND just celebrated 26 years! During those
years, the fund has awarded over $600,000 in grants
for projects initiated by students, faculty and
community members in the Southern Berkshire
Regional School District (SBRSD). Funded projects
include a wide array of innovative and unique
academic experiences including Robotics, FFA
Convention Trip, 8th grade field trips, Greenagers,
band field trips, the Senior Citizen Luncheon and morel!
To learn more visit www.eagle-fund.net.

The EAGLE FUND is not affiliated with the Southern
Berkshire Regional School District. It is an endowed
fund, managed by the Berkshire Taconic Community
Foundation, which relies on donations to provide
innovative programming for SBRSD students. To all
that have supported the Fund in the past, you have
made a difference in the lives of many students.
Please join us in celebrating 26 years by considering a
donation to ensure the EAGLE FUND's continued
support of our children. THANK YOU!




